
Getting ready to start your career as a Unibo student!                                                                         

Information for future EPOS students  

 

Dear student,  

Congratulations for your admission to the Bachelor’s Degree in Economics, Politics and Social Sciences 

(EPOS) at the University of Bologna. In this message you will find some useful information for the start of 

your career as a Unibo student.  

The steps required to complete the enrolment are described here. After completing enrolment, you will be 

able to get your student card (aka badge): please find the relevant information here.  

The information for the tuition fees for the academic year 2024/25 can be found here. You may qualify for a 

lower fee depending on your individual financial situation. Please refer to the related links for complete 

information on tuition fees, payment methods and exemptions.  

Students with a non-Italian degree title must complete additional steps to complete enrolment. You will first 

need to scan all the documents needed to the Student Administration Office for International Students and 

send the files by email at segstudintbo@unibo.it . Then, once you get to Bologna, you will need to schedule 

an appointment with such office and hand in the original documents. Only after the validity of the documents 

has been checked your enrolment will be complete. For more information on documents needed for 

nonItalian degree titles and procedures for non-EU students, please read the relevant information available 

on the Unibo website. If you still have doubts you may contact the Tutor for International Students at 

didatticasociale.tutorinternational@unibo.it.  

Classes will start on Monday September 16h and the timetable is available here. In the previous two weeks, 

starting on September 4th, we will offer a Crash course in Mathematics. Attendance is optional but, given the 

emphasis in EPOS on quantitative training, it is recommended for all.  

We will host a Welcome Day for all freshers on September 9th. If you are already in Bologna you would be 

very welcome to attend. Please wait for more information from us about this.  

Your institutional Unibo e-mail firstname.lastname@studio.unibo.it is already active and can be accessed 

from your SOL profile. We will use it to send all communications from now on. We also warmly recommend 

you using it and expect you to contact us from there.  

For administrative questions regarding EPOS you can contact didatticascaravilli.epos@unibo.it. You can also 

contact me, I am the Programme Tutor for EPOS students.   

We all look forward to welcoming you to Bologna at the start of our programme.  

Best Regards,  

 

Giorgia Zito 

Programme Tutor for EPOS 
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